
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 3rd March 

Dear parents, 

We are now preparing for Miss Cookson to return to Northbrook from her maternity leave. We are 
working hard to ensure that there is a smooth and successful transition between Mrs Powers and 
Miss Cookson over the next few weeks ready for the new term. 
 
We have kept in regular contact with Miss Cookson during her maternity leave and she has already 
met with key staff, learning lots of information about your children so she knows each of them as 
individuals. Currently, we have the following dates arranged for Miss Cookson to be in school and to 
work with Mrs Powers and the reception class. These dates are as follows: 
 

• Wednesday 9th March  

• Thursday 10th March  

• Thursday 17th March  

• Monday 21st March  

• Tuesday 29th March  

• Wednesday 30th March 
 
Miss Cookson is excited about her return now that Arthur is ready to embark on his big adventure at 
nursery and we know that you will make her feel welcome. We are pleased to have an experienced 
and full-time teacher return to our team. However, there is also an element of sadness as Mrs 
Power’s maternity cover contract comes to an end on Friday 1st April. We are extremely thankful for 
her hard work, commitment and the positive relationships she has nurtured with the children. Mrs 
Powers will be integral to ensuring we develop a positive transition over the next few weeks, as will 
Miss Sharrock as the EYFS and Key Stage 1 Leader.  
 
If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact school. We will write to you 
with further information as we move towards the new term. 
 
Kindest regards, 
 

M Cunniffe 

 
Mr M Cunniffe 
Head of School 

Miss Cookson’s Return from Maternity Leave 


